
Union calls for testing of care home staff
 Denmark 

The FOA trade union has called for regular testing for COVID-19 for care home staff. 
The union is concerned about a recent article that found over half of homes had no 
plans for regular testing and the news that 29 infections were found at a nursing 
home in North Jutland. FOA is proposing that a system of mobile testing be set up so 
that all staff could be tested quickly and efficiently, particularly if they are to meet 
the recommendation from the European Centre for Disease Control of testing every 
two weeks.
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